Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

June 29, 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 30 May 2017 of DPWH NCR, Director MELVIN B.
NAVARRO, endorsing the request of District Engineer, ROBERTO S. NICOLAS, Metro Manila 1%
District Engineering Office, for the modification of the hereunder stated project:

Project Description Physical Target / Cost
Location 5 -
as per GAA as modified per as modified
p GAA/Original
UACS:103004010310068
Locally Funded Projects, Locally Funded Projects,
Local Infrastructure Local Infrastructure 1 bldg 3 bldg
Program — Buildings and Program — Buildings and
Other Structures — Other Structures — =
Multipurpose/ Facilities Multipurpose/ Facilities Unit Cost: Unit Cost:
Bray. Construction of Multi-Purpose | Construction of Multi-Purpose
Malanday and | Building, Malanday, Marikina Building, Malanday and P14M/bldg P4.666M/bldg
Barangka City Barangka, Marikina City
Mar Allocation: Estimated Cost:
Construction of Multi-Purpose (Construction of Multi-Purpose
Justification:

o The approval of this request for the project title modification is being sought in order to maximize the utilization of
fund allocated. An estimated excess fund in the amount of P7.0M will be saved from the original project, enough for
the construction of another (2) units multi-purpose building one, (1) unit also at Brgy. Malanday and the other unit
at the adjacent Barangay Barangka, both within Marikina City 154D,

e The construction and early completion of these three (3) multi-purpose buildings will benefit all the barangay
members. These buildings when completed can be used as additional support facilities of each Barangay in the
prompt delivery of the basic public services to their constituents.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence,

(APPROVED / DISAPPROVED:
>N
ARK A. L&_—’

Secretary

NOTE: Copies of the apbroved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral, PhD, CESO L

2.4 alr/AVS/ERP/RSM

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretary
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